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Internet Safety

Ladysmith Secondary hosts a pro-
active, multiple award-winning
Social Media/Internet Safety and
Digital Literacy 101 presentation

for parents and caregivers on
Thursday, February 20. The event
will be held in the school’s
multipurpose room from 6:30 —
8:30pm. Everyone welcome!

Attendees will hear from an
industry expert about tips to help
keep students safer, increase their
privacy and protect their online
digital footprint.
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é% The Tribal Journeys — Paddle to Snuneymuxw 2020 is coming to
“1" Nanaimo July 27 — August 1, 2020. An estimated 100 canoes

Current and past issues
of NLPS News can be
found at sd68.bc.ca

Find out more at the

are expected and the organizers are looking for volunteers.

Board Report

At the Business Committee
meeting Wednesday,
February 12, 2020, the
committee received
information on: the draft

2020-21 local school calendar,

Hammond Bay expansion
project, Cilaire seismic
project, 2019-20 amended
budget, Ministry enrolment,
2020-21 budget calendar, and
the Enterprise Risk
Management assessment
from KPMG.

The full report is here.

Thursday,

February 20 @ 6:30pm at the downtown public library.
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Thursday, February 13, 2020

Healthy Start Fair

Families with children under the
age of 6 years are invited to attend
the free 2020 Healthy Start Fairs:

e Friday, March 6 —9:30am
until 12:30pm at Seaview
Elementary, 7000
Lantzville School Road,
Lantzville

e Tuesday, May 12— 11am
until 2pm at Qwam Qwum
Stuwixwulh School, 1390
Stuywut Street, Nanaimo

Submit an Item

To submit an item for

NLPS News; email

communications@sd68.bc.ca

or call 250 741-5273


https://www.facebook.com/events/1249665491870585/
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019-20/Business20200212.pdf
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/Info-Session-JAN-Library.pdf
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/news/district-news/

